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Hello everyone, 

HAPPY NEW YEAR!  

I hope you all had a restful Christmas and that we have a kind year ahead of us.  

The beginning of term was an icy one – thank you for your patience last week.  

Sports Coach and clubs 

I have been informed that Mr White has left PEco – the sports company that 

we use. PEco are currently interviewing for a new coach, but until they have 

appointed, we won’t have a sports coach during the day or to run our Tuesday 

and Wednesday after school clubs. I apologise for this and hope that we have a 

replacement soon. I will keep you updated.  

Trim Trail 

Our KS1 trim trail has been in use this week! Please can I remind you that the 

trim trail is not supervised at the beginning and end of the day. Apparently, 

there were a huge number of children on it after school this week and it didn’t 

look safe.  

Fundraising 

Money raised at the Spooky Disco is going to be spent on resources for our 

children in EYFS. School Council met just before Christmas to decide how to 

spend our Christmas funds: they have decided that they would like 

microphones/lights for future assemblies/performances. I think this is a really 

good idea! 

Parent Craft Workshop 

An email has been sent with details of our Valentine’s themed craft workshop 

for parents. The session will take place on Thursday 13th February at 2pm and 

costs £2.  

Stay and Learn  

 

REMINDER: Friday 14th February is an Inset day and school is closed. 

Have a lovely weekend! 

J L Clovis 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

Attendance for this week 

  Year 3 97% 

Reception 94% Year 4 96% 

Year 1 90% Year 5 92% 

Year 2 98% Year 6 94% 

  Average 95% 

The school attendance target is 97%.  

 

 


